File a Formal Complaint - Esther

Eduncan4188 reported (Tue, 22 May at 1:08 PM) via Portal Meta
Per Communication with PDC the Letter Head used is a violation of the PDC
RCW 42.17A.555

Thank You
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Hi Esther,

RCW 42.17A.555 states: "No elective official nor any employee of his or her
office nor any person appointed to or employed by any public office or agency
may use or authorize the use of any of the facilities of a public office or agency,
directly or indirectly, for the purpose of assisting a campaign for election of
any person to any office or for the promotion of or opposition to any ballot
proposition.”

A candidate endorsement on official government letterhead would appear to
fall under that prohibition.

Kim Bradford

To respond, please reply to this email.
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May 18, 2018

Dear fellow Walla Walla County Community Members,

Being Walla Walla County Sheriff for the last two terms has been one of the greatest honors
of my life.

I write to you today to let you know that I will not be seeking a third term as vour Sheriff.

Over the last eight years, I've become very familiar with local law enforcement figures, past
and present. I can unequivocally state that our current Undersheriff Mark Crider is our
community’s very best choice to continue our Sheriff's Office serving you in a professional
and honorable manner.

Please accept my most sincere appreciation for your support of this Sheriff’s Office and the
support our community shows towards our local First Responder heroes. Your outward
gratitude and support of those who protect and serve is felt and verv appreciated. As I wind
down my second term, I ask that you continue to keep those brave men and women who
regularly and selflessly go into harm’s way in your positive thoughts and prayers.

Thank you to the hard-working professionals of the Walla Walla County Sheriff’s Office for
eight wonderful, rewarding years.

Verv Respectfully,
.,/.,/J /f/%L

J ot;n A. Turner
Sheriff



